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Monday 13th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
KS2 Drama Workshop 

We are very excited to be taking part in National Storytelling Week on Monday 3rd February 2025. 

The purpose of this week is to promote and celebrate the art of storytelling as a way to foster 
creativity, communication, and to stimulate children’s imagination by helping them create vivid 
mental images.  

The week will also enhance the children’s English skills as listening to and telling stories improves 
vocabulary, comprehension and language skills. 

Throughout the week, the children will be taking part in a variety of activities from online 
workshops with well-known authors to swapping teachers to hear a book being brought to life.  
 
KS2 are very lucky to be taking part in a drama English project run by the Drama Geezers on 
Wednesday 5th February. In each workshop, students will explore drama and storytelling activities 
that spark creativity, working together to craft a unique chapter of the tale. They’ll bring their ideas 
to life through performance and map the story on giant sheets of paper, piece by piece, until the 
epic school-wide story is complete.  
 

To help cover the costs of this event, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.80. While 
contributions are not mandatory, the event can only proceed if sufficient funds are raised.  Rest 
assured, no child will be excluded based on contributions. Your support is greatly appreciated and 
helps make opportunities like this possible. 

 
We would appreciate payment by Friday 24th January 2025 please via 
www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary. Please do not use American Express payment cards due to 
the high charges incurred. The consent form will also be available on Scopay  which we kindly ask 
you to complete alongside the payment.  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Harvey and Miss Kilmister 
Associate Lead and Reading Lead. 
 

http://www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary

